
 

 

 

 

Ref. No. YCDC/001/2025-26                      20th July, 2025 

 

Hony Secretaries of – 

All Participating Cricket Clubs 

 

Dear Sirs, 

This is to inform you that a meeting will be held on 24th July, 2025 at 3:30 p.m. at 

Mahishadal to discuss about the remaining matches of this season (2024-25) District 

Cricket Championship and the upcoming District Cricket League 2025-26.  

Please note that a letter of authority duly signed by the Hony. General Secretary of the 

Club / Unit shall be required to attend the Meeting. 

Agenda : 

1. To confirm the minutes of the last meeting 

2. Taking a decision about the remaining matches of this season (2024-25) 

3. Discussion of  the Rules & Bye Laws of District Championship 2025-26 

4. Discussion about the future expenditure for any new tournament 

5. Misc. 

 

Sportingly yours 

,Biplab Chakraborty 

Organizing Secretary 

 

 

 

 


